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Effective November 1, 2009: OK Continuing Education 

Guidelines 
 

 
Effective November 1, 2009, the Oklahoma Insurance Department’s Continuing 
Education Guidelines will be revised to comply with those recently adopted by the 
National Association of Insurance Commissioner (NAIC).   
 
As recommended by the NAIC, online continuing education providers must ensure all 
courses include review questions at the end of each chapter/unit.  Online providers must 
prevent access to the final exam of each course until each set of review questions have 
been answered with a 70% passing score.  The new guidelines will affect new and 
renewal course submissions.  The Department will also begin using the new CER form as 
of November 1, 2009. 
 
Oklahoma will also comply with section 2.4 of the NAIC CE Guidelines pertaining to 
National CE courses for the purpose of obtaining or retaining a professional designation. 
 
Continuing Education providers will have until March 1, 2010 to comply with the new 
guidelines. 
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